
News from Senator 

BOB DOLE 
(R - Kansas) SH 141 Hart Building, Washington, D.C. 20510-1601 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
AUGUST 29, 1989 

CONTACT: SARA BELDEN 
(202) 224-6521 

DOLE ANNOUNCES GRANTS FOR MEADE AND WINFIELD AIRPORTS 

Washington, D.C. -- Senator Bob Dole (R-Ks) announced today 
that two airports in Kansas will receive $702,423 from the 
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA). 

"These grants will provide for substantial improvements at 
both airports. It is important to continue developing and 
upgrading our transportation services in Kansas," said Dole. 

The Meade Municipal Airport in Meade will receive $106,650 to 
acquire land for future developments. The Strother Field in 
Winfield will receive $595,773 for overlay and construction of 
lighting for a runway. 

The grant was awarded under the FAA's Airport Improvement 
Program. 
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